
	
 
Dear Brothers, 
 
Attached please find a note from me. 
 
Fr. Vincenzo BORDO will be installed as the Mission Superior of Korea tomorrow 21st. 
Let us pray for him and for our mission in Korea. 
 
God bless you. 
 
Brad 
 
May 20, 2021 
 
 
 
 



	

				
	
																																																																MAY 21, 2021 
 
                                  HAPPY FEAST DAY! 
 

                        
 
“We are all children of God…servants, farm workers, peasants, the poor, diseased, 
suffering…you are all co-heirs to the Kingdom. In you is an immortal soul that was made in 
God’s image…you are more precious in God’s eyes than all the riches on earth. Know that 
dignity!”  
 
- St. Eugene de Mazenod 
	
	
	
In case you have not signed up for The Rosary Prayer Chain for Oblate vocations: 
 
https://www.omiworld.org/2021/05/08/the-rosary-prayer-chain-for-oblate-vocations/ 
	
	
	
																																																	St. Eugene, pray for us. 
 
                                                                             
                                                                            Brad Rozairo 
	


